
Odyssey Elementary Community Council 
Thank you to those who visited our booth during Back-To-School-Night.  We got lots of 
votes for all of your favorite teachers.  It was a close call among many of the teachers at 
Odyssey.  The teachers are well-loved. 

The teacher with the most votes who won our school supplies gift basket was: 

Mrs. Henninger (Kindergarten)   
Congratulations!!   

The Council would like to give a big thank you to the Woods Cross City Department, the 
Woods Cross Police Department, Odyssey Elementary School and Lennar Homes for 
working together to provide two school crossing guards at our school.   

A big shout out to Principal Peters for standing outside after school, near the south 
entrance parking area. She helped direct kids to stay on the sidewalks and cross at the 
correct crosswalk instead of darting into the street. 

Thanks for keeping our children safe!  

The Community Council meets the 4th Tuesday of the month at 8am.  Anyone is welcome 
to join us to discuss the needs of the school.  Our next meeting will be September 24th. 


